

The Bordentown City Environmental Commission

Newsletter

No. 30



Community Garden Plans are Underway!

We're very excited to announce the arrival of Bordentown City's first ever-organic Community Garden! The Community Garden construction is already underway in the open lot in between East Union Street and East Burlington Street behind the Mt. Zion Church, opposite the Clara Barton School playground.

Reserve Your Plot Today

To reserve your garden plot fill out an application (available at City Hall), make a \$25 check out to "City of Bordentown" and drop off or mail to City Hall (324 Farnsworth Ave., Bordentown, NJ 08505).

Contact us with any questions.

 $\underline{bordentowncitygarden@gmail.com}$

(Page 2 for more details....)



BCEC meetings are held the **2nd** Wednesday of each month and are open to the public.

Meetings are held at the **Carslake Community Center**

209 Crosswicks St **7:30 PM**

Mail may be sent to:

BCEC City Hall 324 Farnsworth Ave. Bordentown, NJ 08505

Email:

bcec@mail.com

(Send an email asking to join the BCEC email list)

Website: www.bcec.us

Printed on recycled paper

BCEC Newsletter Winter 2016



Details for Reserving a Garden Plot

- **Plot Size:** Each plot is 6 ft. x 11 ft.
- **Plot Cost:** Cost for 1 plot is \$25 (You can purchase multiple plots if available.)
- **Availability:** Garden plots will be distributed based on a first come first serve of interested people. If you do not receive a plot, we will put you on a waitlist to be notified when a plot becomes available. <u>Preference will be given to City Residents.</u>
- **Growing Season**: April 2016 thru October 2016
- What does the \$25 plot fee include: The \$25 plot fee is an annual fee that pays for common expenses including maintenance and water. Gardeners provide their own tools, plants, seeds, soil amendments, and any other supplies.

Sponsored by the Bordentown City Environmental Commission and the Bordentown City Green Team (mailto:bordentowncitygreenteam@gmail.com).

Community Survey of Environmental Interests

In order to better serve the needs, concerns and possible challenges of the residents of Bordentown City, the Environmental Commission would like to solicit your views and opinions. We've prepared a short questionnaire to allow individuals and families to communicate in writing to the BCEC their concerns and questions regarding the area environment. Your voluntary input will help us prioritize the Commission's focus and resources toward addressing the community's most important environmental issues.

Please click the link below for a copy of the Survey: Community Survey of Environmental Issues